IEEE SC Council Conference Meeting

Tuesday, January 17, 8pm.

Participants:  Mary Graves — Coastal Section Chair
John Montague — Region 3 MGA Chair
Stan Crumbo — Columbia Section Chair
Mark Stokes — Piedmont Section Chair
Stephen Carroll — SC Council Treasurer

The slate of Officers for 2012 — 2013 was presented and passed by those present without objection.

The new officers are as follows:
Chair — Stephen Carroll
Vice — Chair — John Montague

Secretary/Treasurer — Mary Graves

The new Chair inquired if any of the sections had needs with which the Council could be of help?

Columbia, Piedmont, and Coastal Section replied that they had no immediate needs.

The next Council meeting will be at SECon 2012, Orlando, on Friday night.

Hearing no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:40 pm.

Stephen Carroll
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